
EWES School Community Council Election Notice 

Each year, School Community Councils (SCCs) are required to hold an election to fill any 
vacant elected positions. Elected members typically serve two-year terms, with staggered 
elections to maintain continuity and strong representation. 

This year, EWES SCC is comprised of nine elected members who are all currently in the 
first year of their two-year term. As there are no vacancies, all positions remain filled by 
acclamation, and no election is required at this time. 

We thank our EWES SCC members for their ongoing dedication to supporting our school 
and community. 

 


